
 
 

 

 

 

16 January 2019 
 
Edward Cornejo 
Meritage Homes of California 
860 Stillwater Road #200A 
West Sacramento, CA 95605 
 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
91 7199 9991 7039 7041 3206 

 
TRANSMITTAL OF ORDER RESCINDING WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS, MERITAGE 
HOMES OF CALIFORNIA, MILNER TERRACE UNIT NO. 2 DEWATERING PROJECT, SAN 
JOAQUIN COUNTY 
 
On 28 January 2016, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the State Water Resources Control Board’s 
Statewide General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with a Low Threat to Water 
Quality (Order 2003-003-DWQ) to Meritage Homes of California for construction dewatering at Milner 
Terrace Unit No. 2.     

Your Notice of Termination, dated 14 January 2019, states that no further discharges from the project 
will occur and you wish to terminate coverage under the General Waste Discharge Requirements.  
Based on that information, coverage under Order 2003-003-DWQ-0143 is hereby rescinded.  
 
If you have any questions about the rescission, please contact Scott Armstrong at  
(916) 464-4616 sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
 
--original signed by Andrew Altevogt for-- 
 
Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer 
 
 
cc:  Tim O’Brien, State Water Quality Control Board, Sacramento  
 San Joaquin Environmental Health Department, Stockton 
  
 
 
 


